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Fred Smolka
Emi gration Improvement District
P.O. Box 58945
Salt Lake City, Utah 84158

Dear Ms. Smolka:

Subject: Notice of Increased Antimony Monitoring

Our records indicate that the following source has detected Antimony above the Maximum Contaminant
Level (6 parts per billion): WS002 Well 2. The December 27 ,2006 result for this contaminant was 6. lppb
(parts per billion). This result requires increased sampling of Antimony in accordance with Section R309-
205-5 of the Rules. As a result of this the sampling frequency for Antimony at WS002 Well 2 is now
quarterly. It will remain quarterly until at least two quarterly samples at this source are reported and the
results are not detected.

An updated monitoring schedule for your system has been enclosed. We will expect you to become
current with the increased sampling for Antimony by December 31, 2009. If you have any questions,
please contact Rachael Cassady , at 801-536-4467 or rcassady@utah.gov.

Patt i  Fauver
Rules Program Manager
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